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Comments I strongly object to this development for the following reasons: The proposed development
is within valued Green Belt area and would open the gateway to further Green Belt
development. The proposed housing of 14 houses is the beginning of much bigger plans
which would be unsustainable because it is removed from existing village facilities. There is
no good reason to lift Green Belt restrictions at this location. The existing roads cannot cope
with the additional traffic heralded by this initial development. and further housing
development in the area has been rejected by the Planning Inspector because of "significant
traffic issues". Cuffley has too much development compared to other villages in
Hertfordshire. The residents in the Cuffley, Northaw area are firmly against any
developments that encroach on Green Belt land because we are well aware that once it is
lost future generations will lose a vital barrier to urban spread. Please respect our views and
our need to preserve the area.
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